
  
  

Dear Customer, 

Please take note of the announcement below: 
  

 Import Detention 

WBCT – Los Angeles 

Effective Monday March 18th, 2024  

Please note that effective Monday March 18th 2024, MSC will take over the collection of Import Line 

Detention at the above-mentioned Terminals. 

All import Line Detention will need to be paid to MSC directly. 

Port demurrage will be billed separately by the terminal. 

Kindly click here below to visit our invoice request & payment center: 
  

  

MSC Mediterranean Shipping Company 
 


